OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
AMERICAN SAMOA GOVERNMENT

August 15, 2023

GENERAL MEMORANDUM NO. 206 —23

To: Distribution List
From: Acting Chief of Staff
Subject: Island Wide Clean-up on Friday, August 25, 2023

The Island Wide Clean-up scheduled for this month will take place on Friday, August 25, 2023.
This date coincides with the upcoming adopt-a-school initiative planned for the same week. Given
this alignment, we request that all departments, agencies, offices, and authorities redirect their
efforts to their designated schools. Your participation in clean-up activities at these schools will
replace the initially designated IWCC stations.

As always, your full support of the IWCC is greatly appreciated.

Lydi’ Ali’itaeao-Amisone
Acting Chief of Staff
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